
Regional meetings debate collective bargaining 
in the energy sector

 Europe 

EPSU’s working group on collective bargaining in the energy sector in Central and 
Western Europe met for the sixth time on 21 April to discuss the latest 
developments in negotiations and to look at updated information on wages and 
profits in some of the main European energy transnational companies. On 23 April 
the VDSZSZ Hungarian energy union organised a meeting with Czech, Slovak and 
Slovenian unions to discuss a range of issues including collective bargaining 
developments in the respective countries.
Read more at > EPSU (EN)
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